
 
In this issue of our newsletter, we are delighted to share with you what has been happening inside our wonderful new 
English Room (SUPER FUN CAMPUS). 
On 8th September, we had our official opening ceremony and for the past 3 months, we have been making use of the 5 
theme areas of the room quite extensively. 
Our hope is that we can continue to bring a new vibrancy to the learning of English - authentic and lively lessons that 
will produce a new level of participation from the students and rekindle their interest in the learning of the language. 

Official Opening Ceremony 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Super Fun Campus is officially OPEN! 

 

Address：Phase II, Shek Pai Wan 

Estate, Aberdeen, Hong Kong 

Tel：28735101       Fax：28735100 

Website：http://www.aspcps.edu.hk 

Introducing our new NET  
(Mr. Cameron Moore) 

 
1 

Jan, 2019  Issue 1 



 
Back in April of this year, we welcomed teachers from our sister school, “Panyu District Guangzhou City Experimental 
Primary School”. This was a good opportunity for these teachers to observe and hopefully adopt teaching methods 
and strategies that the EDB has encouraged schools in Hong Kong to use. Miss Angel and our P6 students 
demonstrated a Key Stage 2 reading lesson. Students were able to practice many skills including speaking, writing, 
presentation and communication skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
At the end of October this year, we welcomed “Teachers Study Group” from Hongzhou. This time, we gave them a 
taster of what a KS1 reading lesson looks like. Miss Angel read the book “The Gingerbread Man” and used different 
post-reading activities for consolidation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Feedback from Visitors: 
“Pupils are confident and able to use fluent English 

to communicate with teachers and classmates.” 
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The students of ASPCPS get many opportunities throughout the year to come to the Super Fun Campus. They can 

enjoy the English-centric fun time with Ms. Angel and Mr. Cam. Each day there are various different creative 
activities waiting for them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Super Fun Campus is certainly open for business and is doing very well to live up to its name. We look 
forward to seeing what the new year will have in store. See you in Super Fun Campus !  

Some P6 girls enjoy the Christmas cookies they 
made themselves with Mr. Cam. 

Some enjoy the phonics board games while 
others join Ms. Angel at the interactive floor. 

Mr. Cam and Mr. Bruce’s Halloween 
green screen was a big hit. 

Becky gives it all she’s got in this fast game 
of “Hang the Baubles”. 

Hanifah is doing a great job in helping to decorate 
the Super Fun Campus Christmas Tree. 
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To celebrate the official opening of our new English Room (SUPER FUN CAMPUS), we encouraged the students’ 
participation through a poster competition. They were asked to imagine what kind of fun learning would take  
place in this room and design a poster to reflect that. Below are the winning entries: 

 

 

 

Runner-up: 
Shek Yan Kiu 

(2D) 

Winner: 
Kwok Yee Lam 

(2D) 

Runner-up: 
Lau Tsz Yan 

(3A) 

Runner-up: 
Yip Ho Ching 

(5D) 

Winner: 
Lam Ka Wai 

(5D) 

Runner-up: 
Lee Ping Kwan 

(5D) 
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